
Latest arrangement of the uniforms 校服的

最新安排 

收到校服公司通知，由於中國海關對清關貨物進行嚴格通檢，新校服未能於 9 月

前送到香港。已訂購新校服的學生可於 9 月 2 日穿舊校服回校。如舊校服已不合

身，可穿著 T 裇、長/短褲、白色襪及白色運動鞋回校。 

 

 

As informed by the uniform company, due to the strict custom clearance 

process, the new uniforms won't be able to arrive Hong Kong before September.  

  

Students who are waiting to collect the new uniforms can wear the old school 

uniforms to school if they still fit. If not, please wear a T-shirt, pants/shorts, 

white socks and white sports shoes to school on 2 September . 

 


